
 

Barrowby Church of England   
Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a wonderfully exciting week it has been this week.  It was lovely to see our Reception 

and Year 6 parents at our Easter Service today.  Thank you for joining us. 

 

This week, we saw our Boy’s Football team compete in the County Finals-what an 

achievement!  The team played well, demonstrating resilience and determination. Despite the 

results, the boy’s never gave up and were a true examples to others.  Well done guys, it 

doesn't matter if you win, loose or draw as long as you try your best, which you did. We’re all 

proud of you. 

 

I hope you enjoy rteadin gthis week’s Newsletter and learning a little bit more about school life. 

 

Len Batey-Headteacher 

RockSteady Easter Concert 
On Tuesday 26th March, our three Rock Steady bands performed to their family and 

Key Stage 2. We were all wowed by their ability to perform under pressure and 

thoroughly enjoyed watching their performances. Watch this space, there may be some 

famous names from Barrowby in the future! 

 

Class Photographs 

On Wednesday 27th March, class and group photographs were taken 

in school. We will be provided with proof copies of the photographs 

and will inform you once these are in school and are ready to be sent 

home in your child’s book bag. 

 

Easter Church Service 

On Thursday 28th March, we held our Easter Service in All Saints Church.  The whole 

school came together to learn more about Easter from our Bishop’s Visitor Kate 

Waghorn, who led the service.  We were joined by Reverend Sarah, the church 

minister, and many of our parents of the Reception and Y6 children.  Children in Year 

2 and Year 6 were given Bibles in association with All Saints Church and the Bethesda 

Church.   

 
Our Reception children joined us for an Easter bonnet parade- 

their bonnets were splendid. Thank you to our Reception families 

for helping their children to make them!  Didn’t they look 

wonderful! What a lovely way to end the term. 
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Do not be afraid, for I know that you are looking for Jesus, who 
was crucified. He is not here; he has risen, just as he said.  

       Matthew 28: 5-6  

Our School’s Vision: As a Church school family, we strive for excellence, ensuring that we all feel 
happy, valued and loved.  We aim to provide an exciting, innovative, and relevant curriculum 
that enables all to ‘shine’ and develop as creative, respectful and independent citizens.  We seek 
to promote equal opportunities for all so that each individual is encouraged to achieve their full 
potential and become lifelong learners who can make a positive contribution to society.  

   

          Happy                  Valued                       Loved 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  
Dates for the School Year can be found  

on our website. CLICK HERE  to go to 

Tuesday 16th April 

Return To School 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th April 

FOBs Committee Meeting 

 

 

 

Thursday 25th April 
Cross Country Tournament - 

Selected Children 

 

 

 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th May 
Extra-Curricular Clubs/Activities 

Commence 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 
Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Commence 

 

 

 
Monday 13th May - Thursday 

16th May  

Year 6 SATS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FOBs Committee Meeting 

Friday 19th April 

 

Visit our school’s page by 
CLICKING HERE. 

 
Governor Meetings 

Tuesday 30th April 

Budget Meeting 

http://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/calendar.asp
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089240805621


 

Easter Egg Competition 
Wow! What an eggcellent job everyone did what entered the egg decorating competition ran by FOBS. The    

entries were 'cracking'! The Fundraising Committee judged the event and the results are as follows: 

 

Reception Winner: Jack France 

Reception Runner-Up: Hope Thomas 

 

Year 1 and 2 Winner: Elliot Dykes 

Year 1 and 2 Runner-Up: Ivy Winter 

 

Year 3 and 4 Winner: Giles Fillingham 

Year 3 and 4 Runner-Up: Nathan Houghton 

 

Year 5 and 6 Winner: Alice Dempsey 

Year 5 and 6 Runner-Up: Isabel Simons  
 

 

 

 



 

Year 6 Easter Revision 
Before your child breaks up for Easter they will receive a revision pack to complete 

over the Easter Holidays. Your child will receive revision materials for: Maths,    

Reading and Grammar, with a proposed timetable of activities from Miss Lees. 

 
This has been designed to support your child in their studies in preparation for the Year 6 SATs which are taking 

place during the week beginning the Monday 13th May 2024, and their transition to secondary school.  

 

E-Safety Newsletter  
The E-safety Newsletter April 24 edition focuses on Cyberbullying, what it is and what to 

do if your child is being bullied online. TikTok, setting up an account, family pairing and 

stranger contact.  It also discusses Online Challenges and support for parents.  

Please click here to read the Newsletter.  

 
Parental Reminders 

Cycle Permit Form 
Children in Year 6 and Year 5 (after completing Bikeability) are eligible to cycle to and from school alone. In       
deciding whether your child is ready to cycle to school, we  recommend that you work with your child/ren to 

build up their independence through route finding, road safety skills and general awareness.  
 
Riding a bike has many benefits. Staying active improves physical fitness: it improves car-
diovascular health, strengthens bones and muscles, and helps kids improve their motor 
skills, balance and coordination. Cycling is also good for kids, mental health as it is a great 
way to reduce stress and anxiety and improve mood and self-esteem. This often means 
students who cycle to school are more relaxed, happier and better prepared to start the 

day.  
 

All children in Year 5 & Year 6 have been provided with a Cycle Permit Form, if your child is currently cycling to 

school or if you would like your child to commence cycling to school, please could you kindly complete the form 

provided and return this to the school office. Thank you. 

 

School Uniform 
When we return, after the Easter break, hopefully the weather will be lovely and sunny, and children may wish to 

wear their optional ‘summer uniform.’   

 
For girls: a royal blue and white knee length checked dress with white ankle socks 

(not knee length socks) or mid-grey tailored shorts (not cargo style) with white knee 

length socks. For boys: school jumper, white polo shirt and mid grey tailored shorts 

(not cargo style) with grey socks (no cargo style shorts allowed). 

 

Please can all parents ensure that skirts are of a modest length (knee height) and are not too short. Thank you. 
 

Return to school 

We return to school on Tuesday 16th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Weekly House Point Totals 

ARMSTRONG 

519 
CHICHESTER 

267 
SCOTT 

244 

https://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1899&type=pdf


 

The Farm Kitchen - Hot School Meals 
Have you ordered your hot school meals with our hot school meal provider, The Farm Kitchen? The deadline for 

ordering your hot school meals for the return to school for week commencing Monday 15th April is Tuesday 

9th April at 3.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

FOBs Donut forget your cash! 



All Saint’s Church, Barrowby 



Signposted Activities 


